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Short comment 
Living in Pullenvale, we received no notice, no warning nor any consultation before multiple flight paths were 
dumped on top of us. We have recieved no compensation to help with noise mitigation after our home has now 
become a super highway of noise.  
There needs to be noise regulations put in place, compensation applicable to affected residents and 
accountability of the aviation industry. They have been given free reign to do what they want for far too long.  

 


